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11 INSTITUTE OF WASTE MANAGEMENT - ANNUAL CONFERENCE (AN69-2006) 
 
It is reported that the Institute of Waste Management's annual conference will take place from 
12th-16th June in Torbay. 
 
The cost of attendance will be approximately £300 per delegate excluding travel and subsistence 
allowances. 
 
 


